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Workshop date does not give industry enough time for meaningful 
feedback 
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How is it that the CEC has taken 10+ years to suggest any real change to the HERS System,
and then attempts to rush through their analysis and recommendations in a few weeks? Not to
mention during a code transition period and the holidays.

Does the CEC not want any meaningful comment from the industry? By the timing of the
released reports, the incredibly short report comment period, and the timing of this
workshop.... it sure appears that way.

If that is not the intent, please extend this workshop well into 2023 so that the industry can
absorb all the information released and then provide meaningful comments to improve the
HERS System. 

Tom Snider
Bay Area HVAC Guru
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